
 

  

 

 

 

 
MABCD DIRECTIVE #13-B2 

          (BUILDING DIRECTIVE) 
   
ISSUE:  Proof of State of Kansas Registration Required for Roofing Contractors Licensed by MABCD 

 

EFFECTIVE DATE:  1/1/2014 

 

Effective on January 1, 2014, the Metropolitan Area Building and Construction Department will begin 

requiring proof of Kansas Roofing Registration before issuing Sedgwick County licenses, certificates or 

permits.  No approval for any roofing work will be given unless the applicant has completed registration 

with the State of Kansas.  Any noncompliance occurring within Sedgwick County regarding this matter 

will be reported to the State Attorney General’s Office in addition to any local sanctions administrated 

through MABCD. 

 

 
Thomas J. Stolz 
Director – MABCD 
11/21/13 

 
 


